
   

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Indra Thillainathan 
Office of Gas & Electricity Markets 
9 Millbank 
London 
SW1P 3GE 
 
 

         
31 August 2007 

 
Dear Indra, 
 
Proposal to modify Standard Special licence conditions A4, A5 and D11 of the Gas 
Transporter licence 
 
I am writing further to the above consultation that sets out Ofgem’s Proposals to modify the 
Gas Transportation Licence to : 
 

1. Allow DNs to update distribution charges twice a year on 1 April and 1 October, or at 
any other time as directed by the Authority; and 

2. Reduce the notice period for indicative charges that DNs are required to give the 
Authority of a change in the level of distribution charges from 150 days to three 
months. 

 
Wales & West Utilities have no objection to the implementation of these proposals. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Sarah Williams 
Regulation Support Manager 
Tel: 029 2027 8539 
Email: sarah.williams@wwutilities.co.uk 


